
 
 
 
        Helaine Schweitzer 
        Senior Editor 
        Watching America 
        helaines@watchingamerica.com 
       
Feb. 5, 2018 

 

   Re:  Alicja Prusaczyk 

 

To whom it may concern: 

It is my pleasure to offer this reference for Alicja Prusaczayk as an extremely talented Polish and 
French translator with a demonstrated commitment to linguistic work. 

Alicja joined Watching America in 2015 and has been a prolific and enthusiastic member of our 
language team. Over the course of three years, she contributed more than 40 translations, 
including work that was featured on our site’s front page. She is diligent about grammar and 
word choice, and is particularly adept at capturing the nuance and sarcasm in controversial 
political commentary.   
 
Alicja has a particularly good eye for finding compelling articles to translate, and tackled 
subjects ranging from the 2016 U.S. presidential election to American foreign policy, climate 
change and immigration, from both Polish and French perspectives. 
 
Alicja was punctual in meeting translation deadlines and always responsive to questions about 
clarification on the few occasions editors sought her help.  I believe she will be a strong asset to 
any organization that enlists her skills, as she has been to ours. 
 
Sincerely, 

Helaine Schweitzer 
Senior Editor, Watching America 


